
 

 

Hwy. 36  
Meeting Times 

This Week 
Sunday A.M. 

Bible Class at 10:00 
Worship at 11:00 

Sunday P.M. 
Worship/Bible Study at 6:00 

Wednesday P.M. 
Bible Study at 7:00 

Remember These in Prayer 

Billy Berny 

Steve Carroll family 
Steve Ellis 
Ann Gee 

Leslie Heatley 
Lee, Ranee & Kaylee Knox 

Donna Lee Lawrence 
Glenn Smith 

 
Our Shut-ins 

Monna Rae Bruce 

Beth Hayhurst 
Bettye Hayhurst 

Frank Owens 

Tommy Smith 
 

Ty Elston’s great-grandmother, 
Velma in hospice 

Leslie Heatley’s friend, 
Carly Jo Johnson 

Families of 3 Baird students 

killed in car accident 
Landri Smoot 

Ken Perry’s sister, 
Denise Williams 

Roberta Neely’s sister-in-law, 
Shirley Neely in Hendrick N. 

Wilma Lawrence 

Chuck Miller 
Marlowe Melton’s dad,  

David McIntire  
Patti Stennett’s friend of Clyde, 

Vicki Askew Eubanks 
Olan Beard 

Mike Baskett 

Tanner Vogler 
Donna Lee Lawrence’s friend, 

Cindy Cochran 
Brian & Tammie King’s friends,  

Teresa Turner, McCade Miller 

Welcome Visitors 
We want to take a moment to extend a very warm  

welcome to everyone who's visiting us this morning. 
Whether you're just passing through town, or are 

searching out for a place to worship and serve God and 
fellowship with Christian brothers and sisters, we're de-

lighted you’re here.  May you experience the love of 
Christ this  morning and His presence during our  

worship. We hope you feel welcomed by God’s family at 
Hwy. 36!   We invite you to come back anytime. 

Adult Bible Classes  
Sunday Morning 

Auditorium 
Billy Berny 

Book of Acts 
Classroom #6 

Greg Melton/Steve Ellis 
For College and Young  

Professionals 
 

Wednesday Night 
Auditorium 

Eddie Moudy—Hebrews 
Classroom #6 

Terry & Daphna Chrane 
Faith 

11th&12th Gr./College 
Classroom #9 

Denise Gee—Ruth 
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Men Serving This Morning 
Song Leader: Greg Elston 

 
Lord’s Supper 

Communion Thoughts &  
Prayer: Tony Thompson 

Austin Barton, Bobby Beard, 
Blake Tidwell, Logan Wrinkle, 

Robert Waggoner, Chase Fortune 
 
Usher:  Zack Gardner 
Usher:  Joe Snow 
Reading/Prayer:  Darrell Conway 
Sermon:  Greg Melton 
Contribution Plates:  
Braxton Hayhurst, Johnny Hayhurst, 
Eli Tidwell, Barret Wilson 
Closing Prayer:  Claude Dutton 
 

Men Serving This Evening 
Worship in Song 

Song Leader: Greg Elston 
Invitation:  Terry Chrane 
Closing Prayer:  Johnny Hayhurst 
Communion:  Terry Chrane 

Serving This Wednesday 
Announce/Prayer: Greg Elston 

Greeters for May 
Robert & Lori Oglesby 

We are excited to share that  
Michael and Mandi Oskierko and 
children Brittin, Ryder & Cannon 
want to be identified as part of 
the Lord’s church here at Hwy. 
36.  Mandi is the daughter of Ken 
and Sharon Perry.  They have 
been worshiping and serving 

with us for quite a while and we are already 
blessed to know and love them.  
 
We will have their page done soon for your 
church member directory that will have all of 
their personal/contact  information on it. 

The shepherd’s pen:    
 

As we are all aware, there are currently 
many "trends" in our  society that run 
counter to God's will and to His right-
eousness.  As the years go by, it seems 
that more and more socially accepted 
beliefs and practices which are clearly 
antithetical to Godliness, are not only  
accepted, but "pushed" on Christians. 
Christians are often criticized for not   
being "politically correct.” When we     
refuse to give into, and accept these    
unrighteous beliefs and practices, we 
are viscously maligned.  God's word 
warns us, "There is a way that seems 
right to man, but it's end is the way to 
death." (Proverbs 14:12; 16:25 NASB) 
Whatever "it" is may be "politically      
correct," but if it is not "spiritually       
correct," refuse to accept it, or partici-
pate in it!  

Let us listen to God and stand firm in His 
word!  

On this Memorial Day 
weekend, we pray for those 

who courageously laid 
down their lives for the 

cause of freedom.  
 

May the examples of their 
sacrifice inspire in us the 
selfless love of Your Son, 

our Lord Jesus Christ.  
 

Bless the families of our 
fallen troops, and fill their 
homes and their lives with 
Your strength and peace.  



 

 

Minister Greg Melton:  940-550-2095 
Email:  melton.greg1957@gmail.com 

 
Youth Minister Ty Wilson:  325-829-9508 

Email:  tarletontexan05@gmail.com 
 

Church Website  www.hwy36churchofchrist.com 
Church Email  hwy36churchofchrist@gmail.com 
Church Facebook Page  Hwy 36 Church Friends 

 Hwy. 36 wifi  
password is  

Acts2:38  
(no spaces 
and case 
sensitive) 

2024 Budget Information 
2024 Budget Total—$307,134.21 
Weekly Contribution Goal—$5906.43 
Year-to-date Contribution Avg.—$5853.69 
Contribution Previous Sunday—$4965.71 

Year-to-date Actual Contribution-$117,072.74 

Children’s Worship Bulletins 
are beside this newsletter in  
the foyer.  One for  ages  3-6 
and another for  ages 7-12.    

 

 
 

Today—Fellowship Committee meeting 
May 28—Ladies Day Trip to Comanche, Texas. 
June 9—Business Meeting at 5:00 
Aug. 17—One Day VBS—”A Day in the Life of 
Jesus” from 10 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
 

 
 

 

Gary and Nancy Vannoy will celebrate 
their 55th anniversary on May 31st. 

 
We love you for showing us your love for God, 

for each other and for us! 

New Pictures for Your Member Directory 
 

Please go by the table in the  
foyer to pick up new directory pages for: 

 
Kerry and Connie Deen 

Raleigh Sorenson 
Larry Yeaman 

 
 

Their pages have their address, email address, 
phone numbers, and birthdays.  

 
 
 
 
Belated Happy Birthday!  

May 22—Terry Lee Grinstain 
May 24—Callahan Grinstain 

***** 
May 29—Reid Thompson 
May 30—Elaine Custred 
May 31—Rose Barcomb 
May 31—Alice Barron 
June 1—Sharon Perry 
June 1—Charles Custred 

One day VBS 
Saturday, August 17th  

10 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.   
 

Theme—“A Day in the Life of  Jesus” 
 

A very productive meeting was held last Sunday 
after our fellowship meal.  Minutes of that 

meeting are available on the table in the foyer.  
Please pick one up to see what will be taught 

and needs that still need to be filled.   
 

Thanks to each of you for stepping up to volun-
teer, lead, teach and serve!! 

Wednesday Night Ladies Bible Class 
 

To prepare for class read Part Two 
“A Loyal Resolution,” pages 15-26 from the  

study book “The Book of Ruth.” 

Right after worship this morning,  
Jimmy McElreath would like the         

fellowship committee to meet at the 
front of the auditorium for a quick  

meeting to plan a special June  
fellowship.  Anyone is welcome to come 

and be a part of the planning! 

Ladies Day Trip this Tuesday! 
 

We will be going to Comanche for shopping the 
town square and eating lunch together. Please be 
at the church building at 9 a.m. and we will leave at 
9:15.  We’ll return mid-afternoon.  We will be taking 
one of the church vans.   
 
Please sign up on the sheet in the foyer today, so 
appropriate transportation can be arranged. 

Thank You Ty, 
Zan and Vickie H. 
for braving the  
all-night lock-in 
with 3rd—6th 

graders!   
 

Thank You  
parents for  

letting your kids 
come! 

 
Thank You Billy 
and Jimmy for 

getting up early 
to cook  

breakfast! 
 

See pics on Hwy. 
36 Church Friends 
Facebook page! 


